
Welcome to the Bay City Gun Club, I hope everyone had a good New Year’s celebration. 

Everyone mark your calendars for Thursday January 29
th
 for our annual gun club meeting. The 

meeting will be at the VFW Hall on North Hwy 60 in Bay City at 7:00 PM.  

 

 The directors met in December and some key items from the meeting are; 1. We are purchasing 

new skeet machines instead of rebuilding the old ones, Jimmy Brown and Dave Dujka are 

heading up the details on installation. 2. Along with new machines we are pursuing relocating 

the Skeet range back to its original location straight in from the gate. 3. The directorate also 

decided to return to the old system of key locks for the gate. 4. Changing the annual dues to one 

rate of 100 dollars which will allow use of both shotgun and pistol/rifle facilities. Cost for 

maintaining the range have risen and the last increase we had was many years ago. Again mark 

your calendars for the 29
th
 of January and I hope to see you at the meeting. 


